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FILE 

Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Monday, October 20, 2008 2:13 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Attachments: DSTE102008WK 3729992.pdf 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 10/20/2008 CI 
o 

Re: Dinae Stewart Q 
2760 Flintridge Rd vp 

Hopewell, OH 43746 s "^ 

Docketing Case No.: 08-917-EL-SSO 
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Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

Tnis I s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t h e iiaages appear ing a r e an 
a c c u r a t e and cosBplata r ep roduc t ion of a case f i l e 
docujcaent d e l i v e r e d i n t he r e g u l a r course of b u s i n e s s 
Technician _ _ _ _ : ^ Bate Processed flgf g 1 fJIB 

10/21/2008 

mailto:ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us


Page 1 of2 

From: McNaughton, Jeff 
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2008 9:10 AM 
To: Zeigler, Sara; Schilling, Matt 
Subject: FW: 

Sincereiy, 
Jeff McNaughton 
PUGG, Webmaster 
614.466.8070 

From: Governor Reply [mailto:Governor.Reply@governor.ohio.gov] 
Posted At: Friday, October 17, 2008 8:28 AM 
Posted To; WebMasterlnbox 
Conversation: 
Subject: 

Dear Dinae Stewart: 

Thank you for your recent email regarding American Electric Power. I 
appreciate you taking the time to contact me about this matter. 

I have forwarded your email to the Public Utilities Commission and I have 
asked that your concern be reviewed and addressed as promptly and thoroughly as 
possible. 

While I have the power to appoint the members of the Public Utilities 
Commission, I cannot interfere with the decisions the board makes. 

Thank you again for taking the time to write, and please feel free to contact 
my office in the future. 

Sincerely, 

TED STRICKLAND 

GOVERNOR 

77 South High Street 
30th Floor 
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Columbus. Ohio 43215 
(614} 644-4357 Constituent Hotline 
(614) 466-9354 fax 
Contaci the G«?verpoi:. click hgre. 

Responses to this email address are not monitored. 
Should you need additional assistance, please call the Constituent Hotline or visit the Governor's website to submit another 
inquiry. 

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it. 

From: Dinae Stewart [mailto:dkstu@Windstream.net] 
Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2008 11:42 AM 
To: Strickland; Governor 
Cc: Governor Reply 
Subject: Governor Site Issues 

Name: Dinae Stewart 
Email: dkstu@Windstream.net 
Address: 2760 Flintridge Road 
City, State ZIP: Hopewell Ohio, 43746 
Phone: 740-787-1273 
Comments: 
Why would you allow AEP to have an increase to 45% on its customers? Don't you 
understand that we elderly are on a fixed income with no means of bonus or golden 
parachutes like he gets every year. I think its an injustice for him to get 19.6 miUion a 
year and have 2 homes and a private jet and we are in jeopardy of losing our one and only 
home! He needs to anty up himself and sell the million dollar pieces of art work on the 
walls that no one knows about. Why does an electric company need that? When we lived 
in Texas your property taxes never increased when you reached 65, what about that for 
the seniors in your state govenor? 
Response: Yes 
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